
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21st November 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
We will be performing our Christmas play ‘All about a baby’’ on Tuesday 11​th​ December at 10:30am and on 
Wednesday 12​th​ December at 2:00pm.  
 
Tickets will be available from Nursery at lunchtime and Reception staff at 3.15pm on Monday 26th November. 
Two tickets are allocated per family.  We have enough tickets for all families to attend either the morning ​or 
afternoon performance. 
 
Also, we will be offering special grandparents tickets for our dress rehearsal on Friday 7th December at 
10:30am. These will be given on a first come, first served basis. 
 
If your child is in Nursery, please can we ask that they return to school at 1:15pm on Wednesday 12th December 
for the afternoon performance. This will give staff enough time to get the children dressed and ready. Please 
use the Nursery entrance for this as usual. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Nursery & Reception staff 
 
 


